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7th January, 2023 

To 
Listing Compliance Department 
BSE Limited 
Phirozee Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street Fort, 
Mumbai-400001 

 
Scrip Code: 540614 
 
Sub: Submission of clarification sought by the Stock Exchange in terms of provisions of Regulation 30 of 

the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
This is in reference to the clarification sought by the Stock Exchange on 7th December, 2022 on various 
stock recommendations of G G Engineering Limited (“the Company”) and the news that Company has 
bagged order of 600 crore from Govt. of West Bengal, which are being circulated on youtube. 
 
As per the provisions of Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligation and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015, we wish to inform you that whatever is being circulated on youtube regarding the 
Company’s stock and the news about the Company, as mentioned above, is false and misleading. We have 
no connection with this fake news. Also, we are not in agreement with the matter so circulated.  
 
Further, the Company has also lodged a Complaint at Cyber Cell against such misleading activities in order 
to protect the interest of investors and shareholders. 
 
We also confirm that there is no pending information or announcement that may have a bearing on the 
operation/ performance of the company. 
 
The same information is available on the website of the Company at https://www.ggengg.in/. 
 
Request you to take this clarification on your record and oblige. 
 
Thanking you, 
Yours Faithfully 
For G G Engineering Limited 
 
 
Atul Sharma 
Director 
DIN: 08290588 
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